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Big Green Coach (BGC) uses cookies on their website. By using the Service, you 
consent to the use of cookies.

Our Cookies Policy explains what cookies are, how we use cookies, how third-
parties we may

partner with may use cookies on the Service, your choices regarding cookies and
further information

about cookies.

What are cookies

Basically Cookies are small pieces of text sent by your web browser by a website 
you visit. A cookie file is stored in your web browser and allows the Service or a 
thirdparty to recognize you and make your next visit easier and the Service more
useful to you.

Cookies can be "persistent" or "session" cookies.

How BGC uses cookies

When you use and access the Service, we may place a number of cookies files in 
your web browser. We use cookies for the following purposes: to enable certain 
functions of the Service, to provide analytics, to store your preferences, to 
enable advertisements delivery, including behavioural advertising. So whether 
it’s to log into your account or seeing an ad from us on the internet, we’ll make 
sure everything is tailored to your preferences. 

We use both session and persistent cookies on the Service and we use different 
types of cookies to run the Service:

A persistent cookie consists of a text file sent by a web server to a web browser, 
which will be stored by the browser and will remain valid until its set expiry date 
(unless deleted by the user before the expiry date). A session cookie, on the 
other hand, will expire at the end of the user session, when the web browser is 
closed. 

What do we use them for?

to retain clients’ email addresses and passwords when they log in

to track you as you navigate our website,

to improve the website’s usability i.e. our Live Chat application to answer 
questions you have in real time,

to analyse the use of our website - such as how many people visit us each day,

in the administration of our website.

To advertise future services to you

Thirdparty cookies



We don’t use any third party cookies on our website. Your preferences are saved 
only for our use and you won’t be seeing any ad’s from our partners.

What are your choices regarding cookies

If you'd like to delete cookies or instruct your web browser to delete or refuse 
cookies, please visit the help pages of your web browser. Every browser will 
allow you to delete or refuse cookies.

Please note, however, that if you delete cookies or refuse to accept them, you 
might not be able to use all of the features we offer, you may not be able to 
store your preferences, and some of our pages might not display properly.

You can learn more about cookies and the following thirdparty websites:

● AllAboutCookies: http://www.allaboutcookies.org/

● Network Advertising Initiative: http://www.networkadvertising.org/


